A UNIVERSITY of OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR
RWANDA

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS AND STAFF
TEACHING ACTIVITIES FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-2025

The University of Rwanda (UR) is pleased to announce that teaching activities for the 2024-
2025 academic year will commence on 16™ September 2024.
Important Reminders for Students:

« Complete your registration by 12 September 2024,

o Report to your respective campus by 14™ September 2024.
Important Reminders for Staff:

o Ensure that all necessary preparations are completed in accordance with the approved

timetables.

For further details, please contact your College Registrar.
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